WHS Hoops Postponed
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Watauga High Athletics Director Tom Wright has announced that Tuesday night's game
between the Pioneers and Hickory has been postponed due to imclement weather.

The teams will attempt to make the games up Wednesday night at Lentz-Eggers Gym. Our
coverage begins at 6 pm on Oldies 100.7 FM.




